
 

Africa's Travel Indaba to be rescheduled

SA Tourism has announced that the 2019 Africa's Travel Indaba will be rescheduled, after the president confirmed 8 May
as the date of the country's general election. This falls directly within the dates scheduled for the indaba: May 6 to 9.

Photo: Africa's Travel Indaba

“We are currently exploring all viable alternative options in light of the announcement of the election date. We also need to
consult with our various partners and stakeholders, and appreciate the understanding of our buyers, exhibitors and
delegates who will now await a new date to attend indaba," says Sisa Ntshona, SA Tourism CEO.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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